
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 15th June 2018 

Our Certificate winners this week are: 

Yr R  Freddie Rushton 

Yr 1  ALL YEAR 1 

Yr 2  Lily Bailey 

Yr 3  Evie Brown 

Yr 4  Maisie Thompson 

Yr 5  Ruby Lord 

Yr 6  Jake Kneebone 

Well done!                                                                           

We look forward to seeing you next                           

Friday at our celebration assembly                      

starting at 9.05am 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                                       

WHAT AN ACHIEVEMENT! We are so proud! 

Our year 6 pupil, Kieran Bowden, last night  
competed in the East Lancashire Cross Country 
Final at Witton Park.                                                  
Kieran was one of  the 25 boys who represented 
Pendle.                                                                                  
Out of the 25 Pendle boys he was 5th.                                
Overall out of 130 boys who competed he was 
22nd.                                                                                          
When Pendle boys combined their scores they 
were 1st out of all the boys teams that entered 
and won Gold medals.                                                             
Pendle girls came 3rd out of all the girls teams 
therefore, overall Pendle Cross Country Team 
were 2nd and won Silver medals! 

I cannot believe it is the last half term of the               
academic year. It will be a busy one and we will 
try our best to keep you as informed as                      
possible.                                                                                         
Thank you for your continued support and                             
cooperation,                                                                                   
Mrs L Stinchon 

Our Year 6  

Park High School - new student 

and parents induction event—                      

see letter that came home on 

Wednesday.  

* Thursday 28th June children arrive 9.00am on 

lower school yard                                                                      

* lunch provided 12-1                                                                  

* Parents arrive 3.00pm at main reception                          

* Event finishes 6.00pm 

This half term 

the children 

have voted for 

their new               

Creative Friday skills groups.                                            

Activities this half term are:                                                                             

KS1                                                                                           

Origami                                                                             

Craftiness                                                                            

Amazing artists                                                                    

Let your garden grow                                                               

Paper and pompoms 

KS2                                                                                           
Oh La la!                                                                                

Animation                                                                            
Forest School                                                                     

Come and sing - with Mr Wilkinson                                   
Fabric creations 

KS1+2 mixed                                                                    
Scarecrows and puppets  



 

 

 

**Trawden Garden Festival Entries Extension** 

Trawden Garden & Scarecrow Festival is being held on 14th & 15th July around the village 
and entry forms have now been delivered.  The deadline for entries to be included on the 

route map has been EXTENDED to 17th June 2018!!  Please drop your entry forms in the box-
es available in The Trawden Arms, LBS or through the letterbox at 29 Lanehouse (across from 
bus turnaround).  Please join in for this fabulous community event that brings the whole vil-

lage together.  The festival can only continue to go ahead when people take part.  

The theme for scarecrows this year is Iconic/Influential Women.  Other categories for entry 
are small or large garden, sunshine strip and baskets/planters.  Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
places up for grabs (including shiny trophies for 1st places!), and a prize for "The People's 

Choice" award will also be given.  

For more information or if you would like to help out over the weekend by volunteering even 
an hour of your time, please email:  trawdengardenfest@gmail.com, find us on Facebook 

@trawdengardenfest, or give us a call/text on 07540 311 389.  

The annual PTA Summer Fair will take place on Friday 29th 

June 2018.                                                                                                    

It will start after school at 3.30pm and finish at 6.00pm.              

This year each class is having their own stall at the fair. We 

are holding a non-uniform day on Tuesday 26th June and 

the payment for this will be at least 2 items per child for the class stall.  Please make sure the children bring 

with them their “payment” for wearing non-uniform on the day. They will be collected in class by the teacher. 

 class stall Items to bring 

EYFS Choc-bola Any type of chocolate bar, packet, box, mini bar bag etc. 

Year 1 Lucky Dip Any small items suitable as a prize (like party bag items!) ie stationary, 
toys, small balls, 

Year 2 Hot Stuff Any type of RED item ie bottle of tomato ketchup, red ball, packet of red 
sweets 

Year 3 Jar-bola Clean jars with a lid filled with anything! ie sweets, chocolate, mini toys 
or unopened, in date jars 

Year 4 Bottle-bola Full new, unopened bottles of any kind ie wine, beer, cordial, bubble 
bath, soy sauce 

Year 5 Guess The Number of                             
Sweets in the Jar 

Packets of individually wrapped sweets 

Year 6 Toy-bola Pre-loved, good condition, complete boxed toys, no longer needed toys, 
boxed games  ie soft toys, jigsaws, lego, board games 
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Tuesdays                                                                                         

3.30-4.30   outside/KS2 hall                                                                

Y3 and Y4 Football  (boys and girls)                                           

with Mr Burnley 

Thursdays                                                                                        

3.30-4.30 KS2 hall                                                            

KS2 Tennis with Funda—Coach 

Tom                                                                                     

3.30-5.00  KS1 hall                                                                      

Karate with Sensei Simon 

Fridays                                                             

3.30-4.30 KS2 hall                                                         

KS1 mini Olympics with Funda 

Coach Tom 

Friday 15th June                                                   

Massed Choir event  7pm 

Saturday 16th June Colne Gala 

Thursday 21st June                                                   

SPORTS DAY KS1 am  and  

KS2 pm                                                                           

Tuesday 26th June                                                          

non-uniform day / payment is to bring items for the 

Summer Fair class stalls                        

Wednesday 27th- Thursday 28th June  

Year 5 residential to Coldwell Activity           

Center                                                                        

Friday 29th June—save the date                                                             

PTA School Summer Fair  3.30-6.00pm                                                                                                     

Thursday 5th July                                                    

Year 6 End of school Performance 6.30pm (letter will 

follow)                                                                            

SPORTS DAY 

THURSDAY 21ST JUNE  

EYFS and KS1 9.30 - 11.30am 

KS2 1.15 - 3.15pm 

All parents and family members are invited 
to come and watch and enjoy the sporting 

activities whilst supporting the children.   
Children are to wear school PE kit black 

shorts, trainers or pumps and a coloured                    
t-shirt of their team. The children know their 

team colour and this it is related to all the 
work they have been doing around countries 

in the World Cup. (a 
letter is out on Mon-

day) 

Spain - red                                                                  
Brazil - yellow                                                            

Germany - black                                                                    
Portugal - green                                                
France - white                                                                

Argentina - blue                        

MISSING TRAINERS 

We have a young boy in school who 

has lost their trainers. If anyone has 

found a pair or has discovered them 

in their PE  bag by mistake please 

could you let Mr Loynds know.                                                  

Thank you  - (see pictures) 

We currently are selling our purple school book bags and 

water bottles off in school at the reduced 

price: Book bags £           water bottle £1.50 

 We have changed uniform supplier and you 

can now purchase uniform directly from:-  

  MOONLINE SCHOOL UNIFORM 

37 Standish St, Burnley BB11 1AP  

Or you can place an order in the                                                     

school office and the uniform will                                                           

be delivered to school. If you have                                              

any questions please see Mrs Sims. 


